Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities

Water Street Viaduct Replacement

Project No. BR-0005(735)/69534

This Public Meeting will consist of a series of presentations starting at 5:45 pm to provide the public
with current information on the Department’s plans for replacing approximately 1,000 feet of the
deteriorated Water Street Viaduct in the vicinity of 1250 Water Street to 1630 Water Street. Project
Team members will explain the project scope and details, construction phasing, ideas for
temporary access and detours during construction, and other anticipated issues affecting adjacent
and nearby property owners and occupants. Time will be allocated after each presentation for

questions from participants. Plans will be available for review.
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Persons with hearing impairments may contact Alaska Relay at 711 (TDD) for assistance in contacting the project

team. Upon request, we can make accommodations for special needs related to other disabilities.




